
Friday 22nd November 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Re: ‘The Travelling Book Company’ Book Fair 

 

 

If you are stuck for some Christmas presents, ‘The Travelling 

Book Company’ Book Fair may be the answer! It will be open 

after school on Tuesday 26th November, 3.30pm- 4.14pm, and 

then on Thursday 28th November (during Parents Evening) 

between 4.00pm and 8.00pm- so have a browse before or after 

your appointment!  Please note, any purchases made at the 

book fair need to be cash.  

 

Any money you spend, gives us credit to buy books for our 

library and classrooms! Last year, we raised over £300 for new 

books for our library!  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Miss Boon  

Literacy Coordinator 


